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About the Colloquium: ICMR-
NIREH, Bhopal welcomes you to
the 3rd edition of (online)
academic gathering focused on
the ‘Microplastics’. This event
will feature lectures by
distinguished professors and
scientists, along with
opportunities for (selected)
researchers and students
working in the field of
micro(nano)plastics to present
their findings.

Important Dates

Abstract Submission Deadline

Aug. 05, 2025

Registration Deadline

Aug. 12, 2025

Colloquium Dates

Aug. 22 – 23, 2025

THEMES 

for abstract submission

• Policy instruments and safety
guidelines for managing
microplastic pollution

Abstracts will be 

selected for presentation 

based on their scientific 

merit and adherence to 

academic integrity

About the Organizer: National Institute for Research in Environmental

Health (NIREH), Bhopal is one of the permanent institutes of the Indian

Council of Medical Research (ICMR), Department of Health Research

(DHR), Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Govt. of India;

working in the area of environmental health research.

Division of Environmental Monitoring and Exposure Assessment (Water &

Soil) of ICMR – NIREH is committed to carry out cutting edge research in

various aspects of water and soil pollution; such as, WASH and waste

management, microplastics, antimicrobial resistance, behavioural change

interventions to improve environmental health, etc.

• Quantification & characterization
of micro(nano)plastics in
environmental & biotic matrices

• Advancement in instrumental
techniques for micro(nano)-
plastics detection

• Ecological and human health
impacts of micro(nano)plastics

• Remediation strategies for
microplastic pollution
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HOW TO APPLY?

For participating in the colloquium

For presenting abstract in the 

colloquium

Fill the registration form, upload the 

payment receipt, and click SUBMIT.

• Interested participants can submit

1-page abstract as per the template

(Download template). Abstract

should be from the original piece of

work. Email the .pdf copy of abstract

to microplastic.nireh@gmail.com.

•Acceptance of the abstract will be

notified through email.

• Upon acceptance, fill the

registration form, upload the

payment receipt, and click SUBMIT.

Payment should be done only 

through online mode at Canara 

Bank, Koh-e-fiza Branch, 

Bhopal.

A/c No.: 2652101006214

IFSC: CNRB0002652 

Fees once paid, shall not be refunded

For registration 
SCAN HERE

For participation
Rs. 472.00 (including GST) 

For presentation
Rs. 826.00 (including GST) 

For relevant queries, contact:

Dr. Surya Singh, Scientist ‘C’, ICMR – NIREH, Bhopal

Email: microplastic.nireh@gmail.com

HOW TO MAKE PAYMENT?

REGISTRATION FEES

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18fWzKygn5HpsKHbfdb5PnyKqr15XlzTM/edit
mailto:microplastic.nireh@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12XUUksVWoNSmFi8kcTnsTyZ9Bo_snZSsmaquuwscPFI/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:microplastic.nireh@gmail.com

